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Key Vote NO on Backdoor Internet Sales Tax Vote

Dear FreedomWorks member,

As one of our millions of FreedomWorks members nationwide, | urge you to contact your
U.S. Senators and urge them to vote NO on any amendment to the Senate budget that
attempts to create a deficit-neutral reserve fund dealing with the collection of state sales
and use taxes. The aim of such an amendment is to serve as a proxy vote for an internet
sales tax scheme such as the Marketplace Fairness Act.

The aforementioned Marketplace Fairness Act is a bill to allow states to collect sales taxes
on internet purchases, based on the location of the purchaser of the product. While
supporters claim this law would make business fairer for small brick-and-mortar businesses,
in reality it would place an impossible burden upon internet sellers (most of which are
themselves small businesses), by requiring them to track and enforce the thousands of
sales tax laws that exist in the many states. In addition, the Marketplace Fairness Act
violates the long-held taxpayer protection that states may only tax individuals who are
physically present in that state. If, in fact, states were to collect an internet sales tax at all,
it should certainly be based upon the location on the businesses and not the consumer.

But more important than the larger issue of how the proposed internet sales tax works is
the fact that such a radical change in accepted practices of taxation needs to be debated
openly and at length in committee. Instead, the point of an amendment creating a reserve
fund that deals with state sales taxes is that the generic, innocuous language of said
amendment is likely to escape the notice of many Senators. But once passed, the
amendment would be used to demonstrate that other bills that dramatically expand state
tax authority have enough support to be fast-tracked to the floor.

Thus, | urge you to call your U.S. Senators and ask them to vote NO on any amendment
allowing a “deficit-neutral reserve fund” dealing with state sales and use taxes. We may
count any such vote as a KEY VOTE when calculating the 2013 FreedomWorks Economic
Freedom Scorecard, which is used to determine eligibility for the FreedomFighter Award,
which recognizes Members of Congress with voting records that support economic
freedom.

Sincerely,

ISYON

Matt Kibbe

President and CEO, FreedomWorks
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